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April 2, 2018 

 

Mr. Steve Lindner 

South Forty Recreation, LLC 

759 Apache Drive 

Cañon City, CO 81212 

 

Re: Project, Permit No. M-1977-559, Canon City East Pit;  

 Technical Revision (TR-05) Preliminary Adequacy Review 

 

Dear Mr. Lindner: 

 

On March 30, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a request for 

a Technical Revision (TR-05) addressing the following: 

 Allow existing shop building and concrete storage bunkers to remain 

The submittal was called complete for the purpose of filing on March 30, 2018.  The decision date 

for TR-05 is April 30, 2018.  Please be advised that if you are unable to satisfactorily address any 

concerns identified in this review before the decision date, it will be your responsibility to request 

an extension of the review period.  If there are outstanding issues that have not been adequately 

addressed prior to the end of the review period, and no extension has been requested, the Division may 

deny this Technical Revision (TR). 

 

The following clarification is required.  Attachment #1 lists four concrete pavement areas to remain.  

The Division could not match the dimensions of these four concrete pads with those listed in the 

Structure Table on Exhibit SRUP-46.1.  To assist the Division in understanding which concrete paved 

areas are to remain, please provide the Structure Map Sym. and clarification on the dimensions for 

each of the following: 

• Concrete pavement/parking area, north of shop (approximately 25' x 180') 

• Concrete pavement/parking area, east of shop (approximately 25' x 40') 

• Concrete pavement/parking area, north of bunkers (approximately 30' x 60') 

• Concrete slab by original gate (landscape parking antique dump truck) 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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